Hatton Country Park  28th August 2020
20 units turned out for a good weekend.
It started off raining on the Friday and some units had to be towed on as the field got a bit boggy in places.
There was a lot of shops to explore and also there was a Summer Market on Saturday to Monday.
It was lovely to catch up with friends old and new.
We finished on the Bank Holiday Monday where some units had to be towed off.
All in all a good weekend was had by all. Thanks to Linda, Bill and Edith for all their help.
Sue ,Colin & Daisy
​
Moira Furnace 18th September 2020
The weather held out all weekend for us. 
First time for us at this venue but what a great venue with walks and things to see and do.
Eddie and Sue won the best van lit by fairy lights (well done to all who took part)
Every one kept to club rules on social distancing and hygiene.
Big thank you to stewards Martin and Doreen. 
I think they both need new shoes after all the walking to and from the barriers.
Ian, Jan & Teddy

